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Patient Participation Group Annual General Meeting (PPG AGM) 

 Wednesday, 17th May at 6.30pm at our Burnt Oak site 

 

After more than two years, our PPG will be holding its Annual General Meeting in 

person. All patients are welcome to attend. If you would like to attend and find out 

more about our PPG and the practice in general please confirm your attendance, 

by emailing your details to wmc.ppg@nhs.net  

 

A word from our PPG Chair, Mr Michael Grossman – full message can be found 

here 

‘I would like to give advance notice of the PPGs annual general meeting due to be 

held at Watling Medical Centre Burnt Oak site on Wednesday, 17th May 2023 at 

6.30pm. Looking forward to seeing you in person.’  

 

Watling Medical Centre clinical rooms’ refurbishment 

 

We are pleased to say that we have now refurbished all our clinical rooms at both 

Stanmore and Burnt Oak sites. We are due to do some further work on our 

waiting rooms and corridors. We sincerely hope that the past and upcoming work, 

will not cause too much inconvenience. Thank you for your understanding 

 

Spring Covid vaccination 

 

We have received some calls from patients enquiring about Covid Spring Booster. 

Number of local pharmacies will vaccinate eligible patients. Eligibility criteria and 

how to book your vaccination 

 

We will be contacting our housebound patients to discuss their vaccination in the 

next couple of weeks 

 

Childhood immunisation 

 

Our nurses will be vaccinating eligible children at Silkstream Childrens Centre 

this Saturday, 29th April. Call us on 0208 906 1711 to book your child’s 

appointment if your child is due or overdue. More information can be found here 

mailto:wmc.ppg@nhs.net
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/covid-19/covid-19-vaccination/getting-a-booster-dose-of-the-covid-19-vaccine/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/covid-19/covid-19-vaccination/getting-a-booster-dose-of-the-covid-19-vaccine/
https://watlingmedicalcentre.com/patientnews/642c2f39f9e9feabe43769d3


 

If you have a question for our nurses in regards to childhood immunisations, you 

can attend without booking between  

 

Appointments at the surgery 

 

Demand for our appointments is high. When booking your appointment please 

take into consideration that there are other medical professionals working at the 

surgery that may be able to address your issue. We have pharmacists who can also 

prescribe, dietitian, very capable nurses who are able to manage long term 

conditions, physiotherapist and social prescribers that can help our patients with 

employment, benefits, social isolation, or bereavement support.  

 

Watling Medical Centre Website 

 

Do not forget to check our website for regular practice updates and useful 

information 

www.watlingmedicalcentre.com  
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